
   
 
 
 
 
 
Sir Knights 
 
At our monthly dinner meeting I had the pleasure of announcing a special “Award of 
Merit” that was previously presented to S.K. John Hatherley for his 6+ years of past 
faithful service as our Assembly’s Purser.  
 
I also had the unfortunate task of reporting the deaths of two our Assembly members 
from March.  On the 11th, S.K. Frank O’Brien passed away and on the 20th, S.K. Fr. 
Fidelis Wyrabkiewicz.  We keep them and their families in our prayers. 
 
Elections were held for the coming years executive and all our positions will be filled.  
I thank all those that stood for nomination and those that have given us their faithful 
service.   
 
I trust you are all considering attending the March For Life in Ottawa on Thursday, 
May 12th.  You can add a voice to the unborn by your presents and if you are unable 
to attend, please pray for those in need of your support.  Consider donating to help 
those that want to attend this important annual event.  We raised almost a couple 
hundred dollars at our meeting just in Candlelight Pledges!  
 
The monthly Mass for the living and deceased members of the Bishop Marrocco 
Assembly is to be said at St. Anne’s, Peterborough, May 22nd, 2011, for 9:00 a.m.  
 
Our next dinner meeting will be on, Thursday, May 12th, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
Fraternally 
Rick Stankiewicz 
Faithful Navigator 
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